GRANADA
H HILLS
CHARTER

High School Campus Tours

For parents and students interested in Granada Hills Charter enrollment, you are invited to attend a school tour.
Information about enrollment opportunities will be provided. Please note, open enrollment lottery applications
for the 2023-2024 school year are open from October 18 at 9 a.m. until December 2 at 3 p.m. Learn about the
many Academic Programs at Granada Hills Charter including International Baccalaureate and AP Capstone.

2022 Tour Dates:
October 24, 26, and 27
November 3,9, 10, 14,16, and 17
December 5 and 7

All tours begin at 11:00 a.m. and end at 12:30 p.m.
Reservations must be made online at www.ghctk12.com under Admissions --> Campus Tour.
Arrive early to find parking. Parking is available on the adjacent street.
All visitors must check in with a picture ID and provide proof of COVID-19 vaccination, consistent with
applicable law. Exemptions are not permitted.
Reservations must be made online at www.ghctk12.com. Space is limited, so sign up early!
Reminder- TK-12 applicants interested in attending GHC regardless of their home address must submit an application. Although enrollment preferences

per our charter petition are available, a lottery for admission will be utilized if there are more applicants than available space. Students should enrol|
early for maximum Academic Program choice.

Granada Hills Charter High School Program is
located at 10535 Zelzah Avenue between
Devonshire Street and Chatsworth Street. The
Main Entrance is west of the Administration

Building on Kingsbury Street.
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